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September is planning time at OTRA….we are working on 2019 schedules, roper 
classifications and reviewing our past season to identify areas that we need to 
address and improve.  With making all the classification changes coming into the 
2018 season, it was a struggle at first, but after the districts completed and the 
Finals was over, we really believe the changes certainly made improvements in 
our association! Of course, there are always adjustments to be made and we are 
constantly working on getting them done.  Thanks to all of you who joined and 
roped with us this year. Your participation and support are very much 
appreciated!  Once we have put all of our notes together after our August 
producers meeting, we will be sharing with everyone what changes to be 
expecting for next season.  A few district location changes will be coming, so be 
sure to keep checking with us on our web site and facebook page for the latest 
news and information.  We are always open to suggestions and ideas to make 
our ropings better….give us a call or send us an email if there is ever anything 
you would like to discuss!   
 
All our Best to All of You! 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


